lucido&iassociates

May 13,2020 VIA E-MAIL

Paul Schilling, Director

Martin County Growth Management Department
2401 SE Monterey Road
Stuart, FL. 34996

Re: PHQJ-1 Cove/Salerno Partners, LL.C (Showcase PUD) — Request For Continuance from
May 21, 2020 to July 14, 2020 (Our ref, #18-695)

Dear Paul:

In order to allow ample time to effectuate the abandonment and donation of the rights-of-way noted on the
proposed Showcase PUD master site plan, please consider this correspondence a formal request to continue the
County Commission public hearing from May 21, 2020 to July 14, 2020.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me.

%

Morris A. Crady,
Senior Vice Preside

Copy: Pete Walden
Krista Storey
Cove-Salerno, LLC
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